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TORONTO PEARSON
AIRSIDE MAINTENANCE
It’s springtime at Toronto Pearson and our team will be
making repairs to our runways and taxiways,
starting on April 20, 2020.

You may hear more noise in the neighbourhood.
Not to worry—we’re committed to finishing as quickly
and safely possible.

Turn the page to find out more.


